Co-CHAIRMEN
Kathy and Bill DeWitt

Presidential Inaugural Committee

Gaby and Mercer Reynolds
ExecuTivE CoMMITTEE CHAIRMAN

Fred Meyer

FINANCE CHAIRMAN
Brad Freeman

FiNaNce Co-CHAIRMEN

Julie Finley
Al Hoffman, Jr.

EXEcUTIVE DIRECTOR
Jeanne Johnson Phillips

February 5, 2001

To: The Larry Scott Quintet

Dear Larry,

On behalf of the Presidential Inaugural Committee, I would like to personally
thank you for your participation at the Bush-Cheney Inaugural Ball. Your superb
performance was greatly appreciated by Wemus Entertainment, and the entire
Inaugural staff. '

We wish you the very best in the future and look forward to the opportunity of
working with you once agan.

Sincere Best Wishes,

Dennis Grubb
P.1.C. Entertainment Chairman
President, Wemus Entertainment
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